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As we enter the season of Thanksgiving, we are reminded of the importance of having an
attitude of gratitude.  Having an attitude of gratitude simply means being intentional in
appreciating and acknowledging the good in our lives. When we take time each day to practice
gratitude, it can alter our perspective and improve our overall well-being. In the spirit of
practicing gratitude, we are incredibly thankful for each and every parent/guardian,
grandparent, and community member for your involvment in our schools and participation in
school events. Thank you for entrusting us with your children and allowing us to help them learn
and grow. We are grateful for you and the partnership we share in shaping the future of our
children and our community.  We wish you all a blessed and Happy Thanksgiving.

Dear friends of Crenshaw County Schools,

Happy Veterans Day!

We extend our deepest gratitude and
heartfelt appreciation to all the courageous
men and women who have served our
country with honor and dedication. Your
sacrifices and unwavering commitment to
preserving our freedom is inspiring.
We are proud to have you as role models
for future generations, and we are
eternally grateful for your service. Thank
you for your sacrifice, your bravery, and
your love for our nation.

Crenshaw County School District is honored
to be recognized as an Alabama Science of
Reading Spotlight school district for
demonstrating a strong commitment to
foundational literacy for elementary students
in grades K-3.  Crenshaw County Schools is
one of two districts recognized by the
Alabama State Department of Education with
this distinction. Spotlight schools exhibit
increased growth and performance on the
ACAP and dedication to student centered
teaching and coaching. We are thankful for
the incredible educators and leaders in our
elementary schools.  

ARI SPOTLIGHT SCHOOLS



Crenshaw County Seniors participated in the Alabama College Application Week campaign from
Oct. 16-20. The Class of 2024 rallied to submit an impressive total of 585 college applications
during the free college application window. Thank you to our Career Coach, Mrs. Haley
Kilcrease, and our ever-supportive school guidance counselors for assisting and guiding our
seniors through the application process.  Congratulations, Seniors!

SCHOOL NEWS

UPCOMING EVENTS

Nov. 30                      Highland Home Santa Pictures

Nov. 2                           Highland Home Fall Festival
Nov. 6                   BHS Dual Enrollment Parent Night
Nov. 7                                 4th Grade Pioneer Day
Nov. 7                              LHS PTA Meeting @5:30
Nov. 8                                        Progress Reports 
Nov. 9                     Highland Veterans Day Program
Nov. 9                     Brantley Veterans Day Program
Nov. 10             Veterans Day observance (No school)
Nov. 14                                BHS School Picture Day
Nov. 14                                LHS School Picture Day
Nov. 15                              LHS 4th Grade Field Trip
Nov. 17                                Kindergarten Farm Day
Nov. 20-24                             Thanksgiving Holidays



7TH & 8TH GRADERS AT LHS PUT ON THEIR
ENGINEERING HATS TO DESIGN A SPACE CRAFT

CAPSULE AND  ENGINEER A SAFE LANDING AS PART
OF AUBURN UNIVERSITY’S  “ENGINEERS OF SPACE

CRAFT” VIRTUAL EXPERIENCE.   #STEMEXCELLENCE

Crenshaw County students participated in Skid Steer Skills for Success, a program sponsored
by LBW Community College Workforce Development and Continuing Education.  The course is a
hands-on, immersive introduction to heavy equipment operation and consists of classroom
instruction and real-world application. Program participants not only learned workforce skills,
but also earned Skid Steer certification which counts as a career ready credential.  As our
students learned, skills pay the bills!


